
FEEL PROUD OF WHO YOU ARE! 

                                                                           

 

 

It is important for our 
children to see 
themselves in their 
learning!  These are 
some of our new books 
to support our children 
to feel proud of who 
they are!  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

Thank you 
for visiting 

and 
supporting 
our school. 


